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Prepare for Open Enrollment with Online HBR Training 
Let us help you get ready for Open Enrollment! Next month, the State 
Health Plan is holding Open Enrollment trainings for HBRs. Open 
Enrollment trainings cover important information regarding 2023. 

This year, Open Enrollment will be held October 10-28, 2022. Reserve 
your spot to ensure you have the information you need to best serve 
your employees! 

Open Enrollment HBR Trainings: 

• July 19, 2022, from 2 to 4 p.m. 
• July 21, 2022, from 10 a.m. to noon 
• July 26, 2022, from 2 to 4 p.m. 
• July 28, 2022, from 10 a.m. to noon 

The Plan will also begin to focus on Open Enrollment in the HBR 
monthly webinars in addition to other important announcements. To 
register for the monthly webinars, visit the Plan’s website. 
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/5730189933648905999
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/6369503168665642507
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/6655735732166609676
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/2897226756428295952
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=31530079&msgid=380929&act=KYXJ&c=1308304&pid=1565756&destination=https*3A*2F*2Fwww.shpnc.org*2Fhbrs*2Ftraining-and-development*3Futm_source*3DiContact*26utm_medium*3Demail*26utm_campaign*3Dstate-health-plan*26utm_content*3DHBR*2BAlert*2B-*2BPrepare*2Bfor*2BOpen*2BEnrollment*2BTraining&cf=19875&v=6e80e35694a0d5ed0e7afa0206a4f980f1e192225693373d39bf0da269a9bc2d__;JSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSU!!HYmSToo!eYf23vP9oDnd-_jJSFl0v5jWIx2bi39KT66a0tNVyeEQ5I3YNgyOC4ZdGt1sw80xYEyPdHv6rmpgV2VIr1a4d_TQOKHJs2aDE_8$

